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Police Seek Suspect in W. Broad Street Robbery 
 

On Wednesday, June 10, 2020, Henrico police responded to a robbery just after 5 AM to a 

commercial business located in the 9000 block of West Broad Street.  Upon investigation, 

officers determined a white male robbed the store of cash and cigars while armed with a weapon 

and then fled on foot. 
  

If you know anything about this incident or the man you see in this video, please contact 

Detective Tuzzo at 804-501-5000 or submit an anonymous tip through Crime Stoppers at 780-

1000. 

 

See attached video.   
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